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Dear Parents and Carers 

School Closures A chilly start to the year!  Just to remind you to check texts from school, our 

Facebook page or the Powys website and alert system for any school closures. 

Hope Church have very kindly and generously donated the collections from Christmas services and 

events to local schools.  We have now added another £200 to the collection for a balance trail, 

making our total so far £1950!  Hopefully the Bingo on Wednesday night will give this another 

boost! 

School Categorisation  We are also delighted to announce that the school has been given ‘green’ 

status in the categorisation process this year.  This means that the school is accurately identifying 

what it needs to do to improve, and working well to bring about those improvements.  A huge thank 

you to pupils, staff and governors – it is a big team effort. 

Congratulations for Hafren Junior School too, who have also attained green status – da iawn! 

Parents and Carers Evenings will be held on Mon 11th and Tues 12th Feb.  These will be timed 

appointments for you to discuss your child’s progress.  Letters came home Mon 4th Feb. 

ALN Reform  Finally, there are big reforms happening with regard to Additional Learning Needs.  

Please see overleaf for information about information events that you are able to attend. 

Mrs Owen  

Dates for the Diary….  

Wednesday 6th February: “eyes down for 8pm” Bingo fundraiser at Queen’s Head. 

Monday 11th/Tuesday 12th February: Parents/Carers Evening 3.30 – 6pm. Letters were 

sent out Mon 4th Feb – contact school if you have not had one 

HALF TERM: Monday 25th Feb to Fri 1st March 

Monday 4th March: St David’s Day activities in school – wear costumes or red! 

Tuesday 26th March: 9.30am, class assembly Mrs Foulkes/Mrs Warmington 

Thursday 11th April: pupils break up for Easter holidays 

Monday 29th April: pupils return to school for the summer term. 

Tuesday 7th May to Tuesday 14th May: Welsh Government national tests – holidays for 

year 2 pupils will not be authorised during this time. 

 

Attendance 
The results so far… 

Dosbarth Mrs Gittoes: 93.75% 

Dosbarth Mrs Smout: 96.58% 

Dosbarth Mrs Evans/Mrs Warmington: 94.43% 

Dosbarth Mrs Foulkes/Mrs Jones: 94.08% 

Da iawn i dosbarth Mrs Smout – fantasteg! 

Well done Mrs Smout’s class – fantastic! 

Ysgol Babanod Ladywell  

Green Infant School 
www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk  

Email: office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs R Owen 

 

BINGO!! Wed 6th February, 8pm  

Queens Head 

Adult bingo fun, with 

proceeds to the school. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 

Friends of the School  The next meeting will be Wed 

1st May, 3.30pm, to start planning the summer fete!  

All welcome. 

http://www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk/
mailto:office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk

